
Week 6 in 

Nursery  

This week we continued 

our learning on The Owl 

Babies. We made our 

own owl baby using a 

spoon, felt and eyes. 

Then we acted out the 

story in small groups. In 

the afternoons we 

helped to make delicious 

chocolate nests. We’ve 

been recognising 

numbers to 5 and 

finding as many 

representations of 

numbers as we can. 

We’ve also loved 

exploring our new finger 

gym!  


